
 

 

June 11, 2025 

BY EMAIL 

To: District of Fraser-Fort George’s Board of Directors 
Regional District of Fraser-Fort George 
155 George St, Prince George BC V2L 1P8  

Dear Aileen: 

Delegation Request for July 17, 2025 

On behalf of the Fraser Basin Council and BGC Engineering, please accept this letter as our delegation 
request for July 17, 2025.  

As per the requirements of a delegation request, we provide the following: 

• The Fraser Basin Council is requesting the delegation. 

• The purpose of our presentation is to present the results of Phase 1 of the RDFFG-wide Collaborative 
Disaster Risk Reduction Project (2023-2025). 

• The following individuals will be presenting: 

o Kim Menounos and Scott Brown – Fraser Basin Council (in person) 

o Kris Holm – BGC Engineering (virtually) 

• Due to the scope (7 partners over the whole Regional District) and nature of the project, we 
respectfully request a 15-to-20-minute timeslot to present the results. 

Yours truly, 

Regional Program Manager, Northern Interior Region 
Fraser Basin Council 

T: 250 69-8748 | E: prakochy@fraserbasin.ca  


